
                                                                                                                                                     
       

                    Message from the President  

  Hello to all: 

  Spring is on a fast approach and we have lots of events on the way. Our events are 

always a success because of the members that coordinate and help at them. We 

are very fortunate to have the volunteers we do. Our events are a great way for 

new members to meet other members in the club and see the way our club works 

behind the scenes. With the growth of our club grows the need for more help. 

Please look at where you might be able to help, stop by and help keep our wonderful club the 

great success that it is. 

  We are going to have a float in the Memorial Day Parade this year. It has been a few years since 

we have participated. Any members that are veterans and would like to ride on the float please 

let us know. Any members that would like to help setup the float or help with serving food at the 

club after the parade please look for the signup sheet letting you know the details. 

  The club needs a spring cleaning. It will take as many members as we can get to get the job done 

as it is a big building. We will be meeting at 9 am on May 3rd. Please consider helping. The more 

members we get the easier the job will be. 

  We have reopened our Facebook account, St Joseph’s Polish Club. Please check it out, like the 

page and help us with events by sharing them on your Facebook page. We have been able to 

reach more people this way and it has helped with getting the word out about some events the 

public is invited to. Speaking about the public, we will be having an open house to show off our 

great club! Stay tuned for more details in the next newsletter. 

  New members please feel free to come up and introduce yourself to me. I always enjoy getting 

to know our new members. See everyone at the club! 

                                                                                                          President 

Frank Zeleznicky 

 

St. Joseph’s Polish Society

 



                                                                                                                                                     
       

 

Welcome New and Returning Members 

Todd Adams, William (lucky) & Cheryl Bausum, Bonnie Eifler, Terry Forsberg, Bill 

Grabek Jr., Kurt Kunst, Don Mckenzie, Monica Munnett, Diana Rea, Art Shilosky, 

Rita Sobieraj, Nick Sousa, Dave Sowalsky, Melissa Spellman, Matt Tallman, John 

Tkazyik and Tim Walsh 

Congratulations to our new life member 

James Ciaglo Jr 

                        

  Calendar of Events  

Weekly 

Mondays stop in for Texas Holdem   Wednesdays Tacos!!!!! Fridays Members 

drawing at 8 pm sharp 

March 

15th Corned Beef Dinner. Dinner will be served from 12 – 4. Tickets are $15 per 

person and on sale now. Limited tickets available. Buy your tickets early! This 

event sold out last year! 

21st The Eddie Forman Orchestra buffet and polka dance. Buffet 5:30-6 Polka for 

6-10 $18 per person. Please call for reservations. 

22nd Annual Meeting at 2pm. Only current and paid members are permitted to 

attend. 

28th Project Grad Trivia Night 

April 

4th Members Night Featuring the band Delish!!! You might remember them from 

the Christmas party!!! Stop by or call the club and reserve your spot by April 1st. 

Members only!! 



                                                                                                                                                     
       

10th Annual Fish Fry. 4 pm – 7 pm 

12th CLOSED FOR EASTER SUNDAY 

24th Relay for life Trivia Night 

25TH Lions club comedy night featuring the Coconuts. 

 

May  

1st Medium Rebecca Anne LoCicero is back. Tickets are $30 and on sale at the 

club. This event sold out last year so get your tickets early!!! Please be seated by 

6:45 for the show to start on time. 

3rd Spring Cleaning! The club needs a good cleaning on the inside! Please consider 

stopping by and lending a hand at 9 am. 

16th Dennis Polisky and The Maestro’s men buffet and polka dance. Buffet 5:30-6 

Polka for 6-10 $18 per person. Please call for reservations 

24th Memorial Day Parade. We have decided to put a float in the parade! We 

need lots of volunteers to help decorate. Look for a signup sheet at the club. 

25th CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY 

Other News to Share 

Dues must be paid by March 22nd to avoid any late fees and 

to attend the annual meeting. Dues are $60 and are being 

excepted now! Please stop by or mail them to the club. 

If you need the hall for your upcoming event, please call Melissa a.s.a.p as the hall 

reservations calendar is filling fast! 860-334-4170 

The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. 

Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. Questions or comments can be directed to Melissa 

Perry, Editor, at melissaperry89@yahoo.com. Members: if you have recently 

moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 

stjoespolishclub@aol.com. Email addresses are always welcome and encouraged! 

mailto:melissaperry89@yahoo.com


                                                                                                                                                     
       

St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 

395 South Main Street 

Colchester, CT. 06415 

 

   


